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NOTICE OF MEETING 
 
 

The Appomattox River Water Authority and the South Central Wastewater 
Authority will be holding a Regular Meeting scheduled for 2:00 P.M. on 
Thursday, July 16, 2020, at the Appomattox River Water Authority located 
at 21300 Chesdin Road, S. Chesterfield, VA 23803. 
 
 
Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic and following the Commonwealth of Virginia’s 
social distancing guidelines, seating in the board room will be limited. We will 
have additional seating outside of the board room. 
 
 

 


